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Welcome to your new STEM facilities

We are excited to announce the completion of the Cherrybrook Technology 
High School STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) 
building. The upgrade has delivered:

New STEM building at Cherrybrook Technology High School

2 STEM-specific 
laboratories

2 two science 
laboratories

4 general 
science learning 
classrooms

8 new learning spaces
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Contact us

For information about school activities and 
operations, contact the school directly:

Principal:	Matt Townsend

Website: cths.nsw.edu.au

Email: cths@cths.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9484 2144

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

Science Laboratory

Message from your Principal

The development of STEM skills are crucial for Australia’s future, and at Cherrybrook Technology High School, 
we continue to leverage technology as a key part of our learning. This building presents students with  
significant opportunities to engage in STEM disciplines, increasing the profile of Science and Technology  
in the broader community.

The STEM building will allow students to expand their skills when designing, creating, and conducting 
experiments in an environment catering to all skill and experience levels.

Matt Townsend 
Principal, Cherrybrook Technology High School

Thank you

Thank you for your patience during the upgrade to Cherrybrook Technology High School. Your support and 
cooperation have been invaluable and made it possible for us to deliver these new facilities for students and staff.
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